Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bob Asher <BobA@yatespetroleum.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 7, 2009 9:06 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Jerry Fanning

Subject: Mitchell IN SWD #2

Mike,

A Final Report C-141 was submitted for the Mitchell IN SWD #2/30-015-22242, to your office on October 20, 2008, | saw
on OCD Online that the C-141 was “Denied”. Can you find out for me why it was denied and what is needed to do to
reverse the “Denied” status.

Thank you.

Robert Asher

Yates Petroleum Corporation
boba@yatespetroleum.com
575-748-4217 (Office)
575-365-4021 (Cell)
575-748-4662 (Fax)
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